
The Eye on Water app helps you understand

your water consumption data, detect leaks,

and follow your watering trends.  You can

view various graphs to show your use and

see hourly, even 15-minute data intervals.

Watch your irrigation and find leaks as they

happen.

Download the FREE app on your smart

phone or desktop today. Scan the QR code

to sign up:

Next Meeting of the Board

Thursday, June 20, 2024 @ 6:30pm

at the Cottonwood Meeting House

8334 Sandreed Circle, Parker, CO 80134

The Public is Invited to Attend

Cottonwood Water & Sanitation District June 2024 Newsletter

Summer Irrigation Guidelines
Irrigate between the hours of 6:00pm and 9:00am

This helps reduce water loss from wind and
evaporation

Water your lawn no more than three days per week
Postpone watering during rain or high winds
Use a drip line where possible
Put your sprinkler system on a timer
If you see water running into the gutter, it means
that your lawn is saturated and your sprinkler should
be turned off
Make sure that your sprinklers are aimed at your
lawn or garden, and aren’t spraying excessively onto
your driveway, sidewalks or road

Water that ends up in the gutter will not help
your garden grow!

Avoid over-fertilizing, as fertilizers increase the need
for water

Apply fertilizers that contain slow-release,
water-insoluble forms of nitrogen

Get a FREE audit for your sprinkler system through
Resource Central. This is FREE for the first 45

Cottonwood Water customers to sign up.  Scan
the QR code below for more information:

Irrigation System Audit



58 Inverness Drive East #100
Englewood, CO 80112

During normal business hours call:

303-792-9509
After-Hours Water Emergencies:

303-426-3167

Visit Our Website:
www.cottonwoodwater.org

Scan the QR
Code to shop

gardens
today!

Did you miss the spring Garden in a
Box order period? Great news!
Resource Central is opening orders in
June for pickup in August and
September. The Garden in a Box
program makes it easy to have a
professionally designed, waterwise
yard of your own. These boxes include
a variety of low-water plants that are
designed to look great and lure local
pollinators like butterflies and bees.

Cottonwood Water and Sanitation
customers can also send in their
Garden in a Box receipt for a credit of
$75.00 on their water bill (first-come,
first-served up to $5,000).

Garden in a Box Summer Orders

Find us on Facebook for
water news, conservation
tips, and project updates.

Garden in a Box Testimonial
Ryan, a returning customer of the Garden in a Box program,
recently shared his success with us:

“I love the program. You can't beat the price and they help you
with plant location. They offer a lot of options that are native
and attract beneficial pollinators. I have bought the veggie
garden now for 5 years and will be buying both the veggie and
another garden this year. Pickup is easy as they offer pickup at
Parker/470.”


